
Result of transparency investigation inside the spent fuel pool of Unit 4, 
Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station

March 22, 2012
Tokyo Electric Power Company＜ Reference ＞

【Previous investigation】
Picture taken on February 9, 2012
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Date：March 20, 2012
Picture：Tokyo Electric Power Company

【Latest investigation】
Picture taken on March 20
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●Visibility was comparable with that of February 9. Therefore, we conclude that there
has been no change in the degree of transparency.

Date：February 9, 2012
Picture：Tokyo Electric Power Company


